
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Venezuelan Ambassador to discuss bilateral relations

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the esteemed Venezuelan

Ambassador to Iraq, Mr. Arturo Aníbal Gallegos Ramírez, and engaged in discussions regarding

the current political landscape in Iraq and the wider region, as well as strategies for

strengthening the bilateral relationship between our two nations. 

His Eminence reaffirmed Iraq's commitment to openness, ensuring that its interests are served

while  maintaining  its  sovereignty.  H.E.  highlighted  the  challenges  Iraq  has  faced  and

successfully overcome, now enjoying an unprecedented level of stability across security,

political,  and  economic  fronts.  H.E.  urged  the  international  community  to  fulfill  its

obligations in ending the genocidal conflict and starvation endured by the Palestinian people,

applauding all efforts advocating for and protecting the rights of Palestinians.


